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The Board of County Commissioners met to discuss department budgets on Wednesday, July 10, 2025.
Commissioner Culbertson; Commissioner Smith, Commissioner Stieben, Commissioner Reid and
Commissioner Dove are present; Also present: Mark Loughry, County Administrator
The Board met with Departments to discuss budgets.
Andy Dedeke presented the budget for the Leavenworth County Sheriff’s Department.
Steve Crossland presented the budget for District Court.
The Board recessed at 9:38 a.m. for 3 minutes.
Todd Thompson presented the budget for County Attorney’s Office.
Bob Weber presented the budget for the Appraiser’s Office.

Mark Loughry presented the budget for the Commission to include Courthouse General and
Administration.

The Board discussed different options in reducing the budget.

The Board adjourned at 11:53 a.m.



